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Friday 10th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
As you might be aware, there are Statutory Assessment Tests (more commonly referred to as SATs) held 
towards the end of Year 6. These tests are held to measure children’s academic achievements by the end 
of their primary schooling. These tests will be administered on the following dates: 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATs Breakfast 

 

To aid our Y6 cohort to be in the best possible position to sit their tests, we will be opening the gates at 

8.15am and offering all Y6 children a choice of delicious breakfast items. We encourage all children to 

attend. This is to not only give them a breakfast, but also calm their nerves and build comradery between 

them. Please be advised that this is for Y6 children only, not siblings. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the SATs, please contact the school office, who will pass your queries 

on to myself. 

 

Regards, 

Mr Roberts 

Head of Assessment 
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